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August 3, 2020 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

 

With much faith and hope, I continue to pray that this letter finds you and your family 

safe, healthy, and well. 

 

The long hot days of summer are slowly getting shorter and shorter and soon will be gone 

and hopefully will take this coronavirus with it. But, in the meantime we are still battling 

this deathly virus day after day. 

 

Recently our MWGM, Sister Marianne, shared with us her thoughts and concerns, and I 

agree totally with her. Therefore, I conferred with the other elected Grand Officers and 

members of the Jurisprudence Committee, and it was decided for the safety and best 

interest of our members that we will continue to remain closed until further notice.  Any 

upcoming social events or meetings that may have been scheduled on our calendar 

through December are cancelled at this time. You will receive information at a later day 

regarding our 2nd Business and Planning meeting that should be held in November as 

these reports will be done again by email. 

 

Worthy Matrons and Secretaries, please keep in contact with your members to be sure 

they are updated and informed of changes and cancellations due to this virus.  I urge you 

to also check on our shut-ins as they may be in need of someone to just talk with.  

 

Sisters and Brothers, as we continue the battle of this coronavirus, I will continue to 

monitor it daily and will keep you updated on any changes that may need to be done.  

 

Stay well and safe until we meet again and may each of you keep the faith, hope, love 

and peace within. 

 

Blessings of Love 

Tina Spier 

Worthy Grand Matron 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Phone (404) 731-5637 
154 Killian Hill Road 

Lilburn, GA 30047 

Email tinaspier@gmail.com 

From the Desk Of 

Tina Spier 

Worthy Grand Matron 

 


